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Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter. 

Achieving Together 

                     

 
 

 

                                           Online Reading Books 
         
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

In order to provide more opportunities to read at home children will have access to Bug Club 
ebooks on the activelearn website.      www.activelearnprimary.co.uk  
 
Your child’s log-in details are: 

 

Please keep their log-in details safe. 

 
Books can be read on a computer, laptop and Ipad. Books will be added to their library by 
their class teacher and will be stored there for re-reading. Re-reading of reading books and 
ebooks is encouraged as it helps children practise their reading skills and develops the 

enjoyment of reading.  

Comprehension questions are accessed by clicking on the Bug icon  within the pages 

of the text.  
 
Children are expected to read five times per week at home. Please record in your child’s 

reading journal when they have read.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss Button 
Reading Lead 
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